
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Mayoral Decision MD-2025-02 
 

July 8, 2025 
 
RE: Consideration of Veto – By-Law 2025-94 
 
Please be advised that I am considering a veto under the Provincial Strong Mayors 
Powers Legislation of the confirmatory By-Law (2025-94) passed July 7, 2025 but only in 
regards to the motion authorizing staff to put out for tender the Addition and Retrofit of the 
Chantry Municipal Offices. 
 
Should I proceed with this veto I will provide my full rationale in the time frame set out in 
the legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Arie Hoogenboom 
Mayor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


